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Premier Care Changes to CityMD

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:
Contact: Arjun Seth, Digital Marketing & Press Coordinator
               ASeth@citymd.net – (212)-913-0828 ext. 1022

(New York, New York- May 15th, 2015) Premier Care, Long Island’s urgent care is pleased to announce that it will change its name to CityMD—a change that marks the completion of its merger, established early last year.
In 2014, Premier Care and CityMD joined forces to become New York’s largest urgent care provider. The partnership created an urgent care network throughout New York City, Long Island, Westchester and Rockland County.
With 40 CityMD locations, patients will benefit from being able to visit any of the offices, which may be closer to their home or work, without having to re-register.
“As one unified and recognizable brand, I believe that CityMD will rise to even higher heights as we have the finest people in healthcare working here. Our patients will continue to experience the superior urgent care they have come to know and deserve,” said CityMD CEO, Dr. Richard Park.
Over the next few months, all 13 Long Island Premier Cares will go through a signage rebranding. So if you see “CityMD” on the door, don’t be alarmed. It’s still just us!


About CityMD
Founded in 2010, CityMD has expanded to over 40 locations throughout New York. CityMD employs expert staff including medical assistants and technicians along with board-certified physicians who are highly trained in treating a wide variety of illnesses and injuries. CityMD locations are open 365 days a year, welcome walk-ins for both adult and pediatric care and accept most major health insurances.

CityMD is New York’s premier urgent care provider, always Putting Patients First. 

For more information on CityMD, please visit www.citymd.com 
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